Tallwood High School Band Booster Executive Board Meeting 5/23/23, 6:45pm THS Auditorium

Agenda

1. Call to Order-President Dale Kelly at 6:45PM before Band Concert

2. Attendance

President Dale Kelly Vice President Sue Szerokman Treasurer Davida Wright Secretary Michele Powers

Items We Discussed

-Dale opened by discussing the upcoming Leadership tryouts for the kids then went into award night being next Tuesday May 30, 2023, Graduation will be June 14, 2023 at 1:30 PM (we will need parents to volunteer to chaperone) and we ended by opening the floor with the new board member elections.

Newly Elected Board Members for the 2023-2024 School Year

President Sue Szerokman Vice President Renee McCroskey Vice President Fundraising Marilyn Kennedy Treasurer Davida Wright Secretary Michele Powers

Looking Ahead

-Percussion Guard Camp July 17-20, 9-6pm

-Band Camp August 7th - 11th, 1:00-9:00pm and August 14th – 18th

Night rehearsals the week of August 21st

Looking For the following Chair Positions.

If you have any interest in these areas, the chair/co-chairs will be building their teams to host these events.

- * Scholarship Chair/Co-Chair: This position involves overseeing development of scholarship committee for purposes of soliciting scholarship applications from senior band members that are awarded at the end of the year band banquet in June. This committee is composed of non-senior members. (see previous description in minutes)
- * Concession Chair/Co Chair: This position involves overseeing the organization, selling and stocking of the concession stand during the fall football season and potentially the basketball

season. The concession stand offers the band their largest fundraising opportunity! If you are interested in assisting in concessions, please reach out to Vice President Renee McCroskey Booster vicepresident@tallwoodband.com

- * Hospitality Chair: This is a great way to help boost the band morale! If you like being the "hostess with the mostest", this one is for you! This position coordinates hospitality activities throughout the year, including band camp activities, feeding the band staff and just judges/clinicians and other misc. activities.
- * Tallwood Invitational Chair: This is a person that works side-by-side with Mr. Rossettini preparing and running our marching band competition. There is a great foundation laid out by our previous Invitational Chair Tina Hazzard. We are looking for someone to take over this wonderful event.
- *Sponsor Seeker: We are looking to solicit some corporate sponsorship for our band program. We have a complete sponsorship program already established. We are looking for a chair to begin the process of reaching out to corporations and businesses that can support our band program. If you are interested in volunteering for any of these tasks, please reach out to these chairs or contact either Mr. Rossettini or our Volunteer Coordinator, Vice President Renee McCroskey Booster vicepresident@tallwoodband.com.

Adjournment: All minutes from previous meetings are up-to-date and available at tallwoodband.com.